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Website:-  GirlingAS.co.uk 

 

 

Virtual Committee Meeting Minutes from July 2024 
Attendees;- Secretary Frank Bagley, Treasurer Peter Fawke, Committee Member Andy Coles.  
Apologies;-  
 
 

Reason for the Virtual Meeting 

 Committee members were unavailable during May consequently these July 

minutes were accumulated from Emails, the Committee chat group and 

discussions between Committee Members. 

 

Committee Status 

 We remain open to additions to the current Committee.    

 

Membership 

 Full Membership;- We currently have 33 full members in a season where we lost 

several members but recovered with 7 new Full Members. Early season match 

turnout has been good. 

 Associate Membership;- Currently we have 5 Associate Members all paying by 

Bank Transfer, we await the Bank Statement.  

 

Financial Statement July 2024 

 A couple of seasons ago we agreed and adopted an accounting format where club 

prize money was derived from Full member subscriptions after deducting fixed 

costs therefore balancing with variable costs being deducted from Fladbury 

Income ie, Associate subscriptions & Club Bookings. This format was developed to 

ensure correct distribution of funding. 

 The July Financial status shows that we have overspent Fladbury Income mainly 

due to reduced revenue from Associate membership & contractor costs incurred 

to remove a large tree in peg 24 following the floods. We have also had Fladbury 

access cleared twice. The financial situation will be clearer following the 

September meeting where we will have fully received Associate subscriptions and 

revenue from club bookings.    

 

Match Series Payout 

 £50 has been paid to the first 3 in the 5 match Winter Pools Series. 

 £50 awaits the first 3 in the 5 match Spring League Series. 

 £100 awaits the first 3 in the 10 match Aggregate Series. 

 

AGM decision affecting the Venue List in 2025 

 Just a reminder that following the regular cancellation of the January match on 

pools the AGM decided in future to drop the January match, the 2025 season will 

now start in February.  

 

Fishery Status 

 The top of the pegs were cleared in May and again in July. All of the 26 match 

pegs and 9 lock stream pegs have been cleared, pegs 27 & 28 need new 

platforms. Next Bank Clearing is 11/8/2024. 

 In the early matches Bream have responded to the GB feeder with Red Maggot, 

at the moment the river is low & clear.  

 

Next Committee meeting 18th of September 2024 


